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LCSO Detention Facility Hosts Quarterly Re-Entry Seminar 

Tomorrow, from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., the Leon County Detention Facility will host its 

quaterly re-entry seminar for female inmates.  The re-entry seminar’s goal is to provide the 

participants with the opportunity to gain resources and assistance from local organizations as 

well as express their concerns about reentering the community.   

Approximately 30 female inmates are scheduled to participate with about 12 service providers.   

“Our goal is to provide valuable information to the inmates and familiarize them with 

employment possibilities, community resources, social services, housing opportunities, food, 

clothing and other services available in the community,” said Sheriff Walt McNeil. 

The re-entry fairs for both male and female inmates are a component of the ALLin LEON 

initative, with the overall goal of reducing the recidivism rate and assisting individuals with 

making a positive contribution to the Leon County community.         
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